Class 3







Mrs Donaldson will be teaching on a Monday and Tuesday afternoon and Mrs Lewis will be teaching the rest of the week in Cass 3. We are very lucky to have Mrs Draper and Mrs Brammah join us as our Teaching assistants. 

PE 

Please make sure your child has an appropriate PE kit, including a pair of trainers, in school at all times. During the Autumn term, PE will be on a Monday and Tuesday afternoon, but it may alter as the year goes on.

Homework

Spelling homework will be given out on a Monday and will be due in by the following Monday. The focus for our homework this term will be Times Tables and Spellings. The children will bring more details and their first homework home next week.

We may at times assign a different piece of weekly homework which may be based on current theme, science or RE work. This may be as well as or instead of their usual homework. 

Homework projects may be assigned during the year which will be to complete over a number of weeks. I will let you know more details about these at the time.
 
Children are expected to read at home every day. They should bring their reading record and AR banded book home every night to be able to do this. Please let us know if they are forgetting to do so!

Pencil cases & jotters

Children are not allowed to bring their own pencil cases or pens in from home, everything they need will be supplied by school.

Indoor shoes

The children do not need to bring in a pair of indoor shoes. 


Our school website is: http://www.grantleyfountains.co.uk/ 

Please visit our class page to see any updates and what we’ve been up to. 

If you or your child ever has a problem or worry of any kind, then please come and let us know. We are always available. You can now catch us more easily at the beginning or end of the day, or please contact Joanne in the office to arrange a meeting after school. 
